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Barron Electric Donates to Girl Scout’s “Adventures on the Go 

Tour” 

 

Barron Electric Cooperative recently donated $1,000 to the Girl Scouts of the Northwestern Great 

Lakes. The money will be used towards expenses associated with “Adventures on the Go Tour.” 

Laura Martens, Major Gifts Manager for Girl Scouts of the Northwestern Great Lakes, said, 

“Through Adventures on the GoTM, Girl Scouts of the Northwestern Great Lakes can reach girls 

throughout our council who may not have access to outdoor experiences or equipment.” 

Adventures on the GoTM is a mobile unit, providing accessibility to outdoor experiences, aimed at 

getting more youth on the water, in the trees, and under the stars. Visit gsnwgl.org for more 

information. 

 

Aaron Torud, General Manager of Barron Electric Cooperative, remarked, “Our mission is to help 

make the rural areas a better place to live by supporting organizations that give members 

opportunities like this.  Our donation to Girl Scouts will help our mission by assisting in creating 

these opportunities in rural areas.”  Funds for donations are sourced from the Federated Youth 

Foundation, which manages unclaimed cashback credits of former members. The foundation has 

set guidelines on the use of these funds.  Barron Electric is legally restricted from using unclaimed 

cashback credits to lower rates. 
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Caption for photo:  Laura Martens, Major Gifts Manager for Girl Scouts of the Northwestern 

Great Lakes, accepts a $1,000 check from Patti Mandel, Secretary for Barron Electric Cooperative’s 

Board of Directors. 
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